City of Sullivan City

Notice of Possible Quorum
Saturday, October 23, 2021

In accordance with the provision of the Texas Open Meetings Chapter 551,
Texas Government Code, notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the
Governing Body of the City of Sullivan City, Texas, may take place on the 23" day
of October 2021 at the Sullivan City Fair Grounds located at 720 E Expressway &3,
Sullivan City, Tx 78595.

No action will be taken by the City of Sullivan City Council Regarding city
Business during this event.

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING

1 the undersigned authority, certify that I posted a true and correct of the Notice of Possible Quoroum at Sullivan City Temporary
Location Bulletin Board located at 500 Cenizo Dr, at the City Website page at www.sullivancity.org and said notice was posted
October 21, 2021 at 11:30 AM. In accordance with chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code.

Melissa Y. Rocha, Interim City Secretary



